
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

V I R G I N I A  C O U R T  

R E P O R T E R S  

F O U N D A T I O N  

 

Greetings from the Virginia Court Reporters Foundation, the 501(c)(3) arm to the Virginia 
Court Reporters Association. As president for the Foundation, I am reaching out to ask you for 
your tax-deductible sponsorship support for VCRA’s 2025 Convention to be held March 21-23, 
2025, at the Yotel in Washington, D.C. Your generous contribution allows us to provide, 
among other things, interesting and relevant speakers, informative and educational learning 
opportunities in a comfortable setting, making acquiring CEUs a pleasant and enjoyable 
experience. 

 
The support has always gone a long way in the past and has always been appreciated by the 
attendees. I’m hoping we can count on you.  We have varying levels to choose from.  All of 
our sponsors will be acknowledged at the 2025 Convention and on social media.    

 
Additionally, if you’d like to donate door prizes, silent auction items, or items for the 

registration bags, they would be greatly appreciated and are also tax deductible. It is a 

wonderful way to network with many excellent Virginia reporters as well as reporters 

attending from other states. 

Sponsor incentive information is included as an attachment to this email, and I will follow up 

within the next couple of weeks. If you are already prepared to commit, please email me at 

admin@vcrf.net  

Without the support of firms like yours and others, we would not be able to extend to our 

membership and fellow court reporters the many benefits and learning opportunities that 

VCRF strives to provide to help court reporters give the most current skills to the legal 

community as possible.  

I thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Kimberly L. Ribaric, RPR, CCR 
Virginia Court Reporters Foundation President 2024-2025 


